
 
 

Association Letter 

Date: 16 Sep 2024 

Dear Mr. Vikas Jha, 

Namaste! 

I truly thank you and your team of Club Prideeo Venture of Medikriti Tours India Pvt. 
Ltd., on behalf of everyone for the invaluable support you have extended to Asapian 
Hotels & Resorts. It is great pleasure to working with you. We hope to exceed your 
guest expectations and extend our cooperation for as long as possible. 

We are quite sure that our partnership will lead to our mutual business on the new 
stage and allows both of us acquire a lot of benefits from this collaboration. 

We wish you all the very best! 

For any further information, please feel free to contact us. 

Sincerely, 

Devendra Awasthi 

Chief Sales Officer 
Asapian Hotels Pvt Ltd. 

 

 

 

 
+91 790 691 5005 
www.asapianhotels.com 
Suite No. 1108, Dev Heights, NH-
24, Near IMS Ghaziabad, Delhi-
NCR, India 

14th Nov 24

Dear Ms.Shweta

I truly thank you and your team of  Rising India Holidays unit of RI Holidays Private Limited.
, on behalf of everyone for the invaluable support you have extended to Asapian


